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Dear FOIA officer, 

I would like to request information related to the distribution of money by the FTC from funds obtained from 
Herbalife International of America, Inc., Herbalife International Inc., and Herbalife, Ltd. A recent press release 
related to the case is located at: https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/blogs/business-blog/2016/07/its-no-longer­
business-usual-herbalife-inside-look-200. I am most interested in the following types of documents: 

• 	 Documents reflecting the date that funds were received by the FTC. 
• 	 Documents discussing the distribution of funds , including any correspondence to/from the Commission 

discussing the distribution of funds. 
• 	 Documents discussing the timing of any distribution of funds. 
• 	 Documents discussing alternate potential uses of the funds (e.g., rather than consumer refunds using 

the money for consumer education). 
• 	 Any other documents related to the use of the funds obtained from the Herbalife entities 

Please provide the documents via email rather than through hard copy mailings. A PDF format will be fine. 
am willing to pay fees up to $250. If you expect the fees will exceed this , please contact me before 
proceedings. 

If you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (202) 508-6265. 

Josh James 
Associate 
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bryancave.com I A Global Law Firm 

This electronic message is from a law firm . It may contain confidential or privileged information. If you received this 
transmission in error, please reply to the sender to advise of the error and delete this transmission and any attachments. 
bcllp2016 

1 

http:bryancave.com
mailto:josh.james@bryancave.com
https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/blogs/business-blog/2016/07/its-no-longer

